
AARP TAX ASSISTANCE IS NOW AVAILABLE ONLINE WITH PHONE 

SUPPORT 

The Alexandria Senior Center will remain closed at least until October 1, 2020, therefore, in person AARP 

tax assistance will not be available at the Center for the rest of this tax season, however, AARP has set 

up tax assistance online to help you in two ways. They can 

connect you with a volunteer to assist you or they can 

connect you with software so you can prepare and file your 

own tax returns – at no cost. Taxpayers will be able to 

complete an online form asking for help, via phone or 

computer screen-sharing, as you complete your own 

return. Go to www.aarpfoundation.org/taxhelp or 

https://www.aarp.org/forms/tax-prep-assistance-

request.html to request help to complete your taxes online. 

 

AARP DRIVER SAFETY CLASSES NOW AVAILABLE ONLINE 

There will not be any in-person AARP Driver Safety Classes 

held at the Alexandria Senior Center for the rest of 2020. 

You may now take their online course to renew your car 

insurance discount by visiting www.aarpdriversafety.org . 

Use the promo code DRIVINGSKILLS for a 25% discount on 

the class. These classes are available through December 

31, 2020. 
 

 


